TO: Rich Wodyka

FROM: Mark Walton

SUBJECT: NCTPC website transfer

DATE: March 2, 2010

Rich

Just two things I can think of (in addition to Dan Cippola memo):

1) Remember that we would need to transfer over the domain name to whoever was taking over responsibility of the site. I think John Wells would need to do that since he originally registered the site on Yahoo. I would guess that he would need the new contact information and the server to which the site will get transferred. (John has confirmed that he would do this once we know who we are transferring the website to).

2) Someone on their side would need to go into the database and create the administrator accounts (assuming that someone new would be taking over). As far as I can remember, there is no function in the system to create administrators that has to be done in the database itself.
Mark S. Walton
Accenture - Camden 

Cell 856-693-3554
mark.s.walton@accenture.com
